
 
From: Zsamba, Anne Marie <AnneMarie.Zsamba@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:52 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Subject: Verizon - Crown Castle will reapply 
 
Hello –  
 
Please accept this email as formal notice that Crown Castle will be reapplying to the Council in the 
coming month or so for the below listed expired Verizon exempt modifications seeking fresh approvals 
for these projects.  
 

EM-VER-094-190114 

EM-VER-155-181226 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  
 
Best, 
Anne Marie  
 
ANNE MARIE ZSAMBA 
Project Manager - Site Acquisition 
T:  (201) 236-9224  
M: (518) 350-3639 
F:  (724) 416-6112 
 
CROWN CASTLE 
3 Corporate Park Drive, Suite 101  
Clifton Park, NY 12065 
CrownCastle.com 

 

This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone 

other than the recipient is unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this 

email.  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.crowncastle.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Fontaine%40ct.gov%7C5a95edc0e25a46e7e13908d8c92d9a0a%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637480544982130165%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5npIKuALGwTPPOrGIEvZ5U54HSxhUV1B9YJj3IpWS2o%3D&reserved=0

